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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Withdrawal of Local Bankruptcy Rule 2016-3

To address concerns raised by the Eighth Circuit, last week
Judge Kulm Ask issued a General Order Withdrawing Local
Bankruptcy Rule 2016-3 and Related Appendices.  Our local
bankruptcy rules committee is planning to revisit the simplified
fee application process for debtor attorneys in Chapter 13 cases
and to submit a new proposed local rule regarding it to the
Eighth Circuit for its approval.
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/general-orders/August%2015%2C%202024%20-%20General%20Order%20Withdrawing%20Local%20Bankruptcy%20Rule%202016-3%20and%20Related%20Appendices.pdf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/general-orders/August%2015%2C%202024%20-%20General%20Order%20Withdrawing%20Local%20Bankruptcy%20Rule%202016-3%20and%20Related%20Appendices.pdf

